
I'm inviting all
aviators to fly-in on

Saturday 18th May for
a Fly & Spy adventure

with me!

Hastings District Flying Club
Port Macquarie Fly-In

Saturday, 18th May 2024
Stay the day or the weekend. Simply soak up the friendly club

atmosphere or participate in our fun observation trial called "Fly + Spy".
A welcome/presentation dinner (steak or chicken) at $20 will be held on

Saturday evening.

Register your interest by scanning QR code:
Questions: Rod Davison at president@hdfc.com.au or 

phone 0419632477. 

Fly + Spy
Details on www.hdfc.com.au/fly-spy


